
PUBLIC HEARING 
VILLAGE OF FLOWER HILL – BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that the Incorporated Village of Flower Hill will hold a Special 
Hearing on Wednesday, July 6, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. regarding the award of a bid to 
American Paving Inc. for the 2022 Pavement & Drainage contract at Village Hall, 1 
Bonnie Heights Road, Manhasset, NY 

This meeting is open to the public.  

By Order of the Board of Trustees 
Ronnie Shatzkamer, Village Administrator 
Flower Hill, New York 
Dated: July 1, 2022 

 
 
 


